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Monday 6
th

 June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Since taking on the headship at Carr Hill, I have had the privilege of leading a committed and enthusiastic 

team through our journey of school improvement. Most of the staff in school today have been on this 

journey with me, with others joining us on the way. 

 

As you know, Ofsted carried out a full inspection on 26
th

 and 27
th

 April this year. I am pleased and proud 

to be able to inform you that they have recognised our improvements and have judged our school to be 

‘Good’ in all areas. 

 

Your child will have a paper copy of the report today and there is a PDF attached to this message. The 

report will also be available on our website by the end of today. It will be on Ofsted’s website from 16
th

 

June. 

 

This report shows a school we at Carr Hill recognise and, along with our pupils, are immensely proud of. 

We are pleased that our improvements have been recognised and look forward to working with our whole 

school community to ensure that Carr Hill goes from strength to strength. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sally Alford and team 

Headteacher) 
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